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CHAPTER BANQUET

The date of our chapter banquet has been changed from Februvary 13 to
the 20th. This was done to enable the appearance of Chuck Larson as
guest speaker, who was unavailable on the 13th. For more details on
the banquet, see the enclosed flyer,

MIDMONTH

There will be a rib-stitching party January 23rd for John and Eleanor
Renwick's J3. It will be in the Page Airways hangar at Wold
Chamberlain field, The hangar is located on the west side of the field
between the tower and the FAA offices,

DUES PAST DUE

Rosemary reports that only 14 of our 60 members have paid their dues,
Everyone's dues were due on the first of January. If you have not yet
paid, please pay at the January meeting or send to Rosemary.

MINI-AIR ACADEMY

EAA Chapter 237, which meets at Anoka County Alrport reports they will
cohost a Mini-Air Academy for boys and girls ages 13-18, Subjects covered
will be flight theory, and workshops in wood, sheet metal and composite,
The academy is still in the planning stages and will be held sometime in
February or March, I hope to have further Information next month.



